
 
Report of the Head of Scrutiny and Member Development 
 
Scrutiny Board (Children’s Services) 
 
Date: 14 February 2008 
 
Subject: Update on Ofsted inspections and schools causing concern 
 
 

        
 
 
1.0 Background 
 
1.1 At the board’s October 2006 meeting, members requested that the regular reports 

from Education Leeds to Executive Board which detail any recent Ofsted inspection 
results be submitted to this board for information. 
 

1.2 Executive Board is considering the attached reports which are now submitted for this 
board’s consideration: 

• Annual Standards Report - Primary 

• Annex 1:  Ofsted inspection summaries  

• Annex 2:  Primary schools in extended partnerships 
 

• Annual Standards Report - Secondary  

• Annex 1: Overview of 2007 performance at KS3 and KS4 

• Annex 2:  Ofsted inspection summaries  

• Annex 3:  Secondary schools in extended partnerships 
 
1.3 Annex 2 of the primary report and Annex 3 of the secondary report are confidential 

under Access to Information Procedure Rules 10.4 (1,2) as set out in the attached 
reports. 

 
1.4 An officer from Education Leeds will be present at the meeting to respond to 

members’ questions and comments. 
 
2.0 Recommendation 
 
2.1 The board is requested to consider the attached reports. 

Specific Implications For:  

 
Equality and Diversity 
  
Community Cohesion 
 
Narrowing the Gap 

Electoral Wards Affected:  

 
 

 

 

Originator: Kate Arscott 
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